
                                                                                                                                                        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

    Coastside Fire Protection District Invites You to an  
            Open House at Fire Station 41 in El Granada 

 
El Granada, CA – Please join Coastside Fire Protection District for an open house at Coastside 
Fire Station 41 in El Granada on Saturday, November 12, 2022 from 9:00 a.m. to noon. 
 
Learn about the services provided by the Coastside Fire Protection District, meet the firefighters, 
see how different types of fire equipment are used, and tour this new state-of-the-art fire station.   
 
We hope to see you there! 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                              For more information, please contact:  
                                                                                        Cecile Juliette 
                                                                           Public Information Officer 
                                                                                      (650) 477-0379 
                                                                            cecile.juliette@fire.ca.gov 
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COASTSIDE FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT 
 

Released: 10:00 p.m. on October 12, 2022 
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